Round Table for Ethnic Minority Concerns (REMCo) Report to NCLA Executive Board April 2008

Although REMCo has not had a formal meeting since the NCLA Executive Board meeting held in January, we have been communicating frequently via e-mails and telephone. We are exploring the possibility of hosting a workshop in the spring or early summer and discussing all of the issues that attend planning for a workshop.

We have contacted several people about a possible site for the workshop. We have discussed possible topics/themes for the workshop. We are also investigating possible funding sources to subsidize the workshop.

We discussed the Newsletter and are planning to get the first issue finished for a May/June publication date.

Jamane Yeager reported that she has updated REMCo's Web site. It now has a fresh, new look and current information.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne Coleman, Chair REMCo